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TO:   Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM:   Karen Dunham, City Clerk 
 
THROUGH:   Kyle Knopp, City Manager 
 
DATE:   May 21, 2024 
 
SUBJECT:  Appointment of Members to the Parks Master Plan Adhoc 
                                         Committee  
 
  
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Approve the appointment of Fire Commissioners Mickey Barsanti and Joe   
Timmerman, Rio Dell School Board President Val Barrote, and Monument Middle 
School 7th grade students Reed Harrington and Austin Haberstock to the Parks 
Master Plan Adhoc Committee.     
 
BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 
 
At the regular meeting on April 16, 2024, the Council discussed the potential 
development of a Parks Master Plan.    
 
Mayor Pro Tem Carter suggested the formation of an Adhoc committee that includes 
members from the City Council, the Fire District Board of Directors, the Rio Dell 
School Board, and students from Monument Middle School. 
 
The goal of the committee is to develop a strategic plan, beginning with a survey to 
find out what the community wants regarding park facilities.   
 
At the May 7, 2024, City Council meeting, Mayor Pro Tem Carter and 
Councilmember Woodall were appointed to serve on the committee. The additional 
five appointments will complete the committee membership.  
 
               
 
 

 
 


